
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dine in at The Old Spaghetti Factory to help support 

Center for Accessible Living. 
 

When you dine in: November 14th, 2022 
Show this flyer to your server and we will donate 10% of your total 

purchase (pre-tax) to help support Center for Accessible Living. 

 
 

Share this flyer and Let’s Eat Out for a good cause! 
Fundraiser only available when you dine in at The Old Spaghetti Factory. 

Fundraiser available only at our Louisville location. 
 

We’re sorry, we cannot accept to-go orders for this fundraiser. 


